
SECURITY ALERT 
ANAHEIM CAMPUS  
 
 

May 24, 2012 
 
Anaheim Campus Security reports that at approximately 4:00 p.m. on 
Wednesday, May 23, 2012, an Anaheim Campus female student was 
approached by a male suspect in a truck who spoke to her and then exposed 
himself to her.  The incident occurred as the female was walking westbound, 
toward the campus from Euclid Avenue, on the Romneya Drive sidewalk.  The 
victim ran away and immediately informed her counselor who contacted Campus 
Security.  The Anaheim Police was then called and an incident report was taken.   
 
No one was injured in the incident.   
 
The victim described the suspect as follows: 

o Male, Hispanic, approximately 40-45 years old, medium complexion, thin 
mustache, bushy eyebrows and spoke with an accent. 

 
The victim described the car as follows: 

o Older, grey pick-up truck with a hand-made, wooden, crate-like shell in the 
back of the truck that contained gardening tools. 

 
Anyone with additional information, or who may see someone matching this 
description, is asked to contact the Anaheim Campus Security at 714-808-4911. 
 
Thanks to the campus community for their quick and responsive action to this 
situation.  Anaheim Campus Security and the Anaheim Police Department are on 
alert and will continue to closely monitor the campus.  Students, staff and faculty 
are reminded to walk in groups, seek the assistance of someone trustworthy, and 
utilize Campus Safety escorts. 
 
SCE takes safety very seriously and encourages all students, faculty and 
staff to immediately report incidents and/or suspicious behavior to the 
following numbers:   

o NOCCCD Anaheim Campus:  714-808-4911 
o SCE Cypress Center:  714-484-7387 
o SCE Wilshire Center:  714-992-7777 

In the case of an immediate threat, you should dial 9-1-1 and ask someone 
nearby to simultaneously contact Campus Security for the most efficient 
response. 
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